
Subject: Re: Kenya DHS weights
Posted by Bridgette-DHS on Tue, 07 Nov 2023 14:44:15 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Following is a response from Senior DHS staff member, Tom Pullum:

Yes, in an 8+4 breakdown, grades 7 and 8 would be grouped with primary. I would expect that the
changes in the primary and secondary breakdown would not affect the standard number of years
for post-secondary.

DHS staff cannot respond to questions about country-specific education systems.  Perhaps other
users can help.  You may also be able to find a Kenyan or UN website with such information.

I don't know when the updated files will be released, but when it happens, a data alert will be sent
out to users who downloaded the previous version.  Only the recodes of single years of schooling
are affected and you can revise them yourself.
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